
VCA General Membership Meeting  

Saturday, April 21, 2023 

Hilton Hotel & Spa at Short Pump 

Richmond, VA 

MINUTES 

 

 

Dr. Carly Swift called the general membership meeting of the Virginia Chiropractic Association, dba 

Unified Virginia Chiropractic Association, to order at 8:46 a.m. 

 

Dr. Carly Swift confirmed that there was a quorum and read the antitrust guidelines. 

 

Dr. Shawn Keegan moved to approve the agenda. The motion received a second.  Passed 

unanimously. 

 

Dr. Lisa Willams moved to approve the previous meeting minutes.  The motion received a second.  

Passed unanimously. 

 

The membership meeting agenda was paused for Lt. Governor Winsome-Sear’s arrival and 

presentation. 

 

Dr. Phil Golinsky covered a CPAC report.  

 

District Director reports were provided online. 

 

The ACA and ICA provided online reports. 

 

The Board of Medicine representative did not provide a report. 

 

Committee reports were incorporated into the online strategic plan updates. 

 

There was no Unfinished Business. 

 

There was no New Business. 

 

Dr. Michelle Rose adjourned the meeting at 9:48 a.m. 
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